SEABROOK MIDDLE SCHOOL 256 Walton Road Seabrook, NH 03874

Telephone: (603) 474-9221

Fax: (603)474-8020

Erin E. Milbury, Principal
Cynthia H. Fagan, Assistant Principal
Anna Williams, Director of Student Services

ACCEPTABLE INTERNET USE PROCEDURES - PARENT AND STUDENT ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

August 8, 2019

Dear Families,

Attached you will find the Acceptable Internet Use Procedures. This year all students will have a chromebook assigned to them, to use in school. In order for your student to be able to use the chromebooks and other technology, all students and their parent/guardian must sign that they have read the document and agree to the terms and conditions of use. Students will not be given access to technology until the form below is signed. Please sign the bottom portion of this letter and return it to the main office.

Also, the student handbook is online this year and not in paper form. You can access it on our website at: https://www.middle.seabrooksd.org/resources. If you do not have internet access and would like a paper copy please contact the school and we will make sure you get one.

Thank you in advance for your attention to thes	se important details.	
Sincerely,		
Erin E. Milbury Principal		
I hereby certify that I have read the Acceptable terms and conditions; and that I will abide by the	Use Policy and Procedures; that	*
Signature of User/Student	Date	
Signature of Parent/Guardian	Date	
Student's Name (print)		